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QUESTION 1

You work as a Server Administrator for company Inc. The company has a Windows Server 2016 based network
environment. There is a domain controller with Windows Server 2016 installed on it. 

You want to install the Hyper-V role for production server consolidation and business continuity management. 

Which of the following are the prerequisites for installing the Hyper-V role? Each correct answer represents a complete
solution. (Choose three.) 

A. x32-based processor 

B. GUI accelerator 

C. Hardware-assisted virtualization 

D. Hardware-enforced Data Execution Prevention 

E. x64-based processor 

Correct Answer: CDE 

The prerequisites for installing the Hyper-V role are as follows: 

An x64-based processor: Hyper-V is available in x64-based versions of Windows Server 2016 - specifically, the
x64-based versions of Windows Server 2016 Enterprise, Windows Server 2016 Datacenter, and Windows Server 2016
Standard. 

Hardware-enforced Data Execution Prevention (DEP): This should be both available and enabled. Specifically, a user
should enable the Intel XD bit (execute disable bit) or AMD NX bit (no execute bit). Hardware-assisted virtualization: It
is 

available in processors that include a virtualization option - particularly, Intel Virtualization Technology (Intel VT) or AMD
Virtualization (AMD-V). 

Incorrect Answers: 

A, B: These are not prerequisites for installing Hyper-V. 

 

QUESTION 2

What do you call permissions that are actually granted to a user when a user logs on and accesses the particular file or
folder? 

A. Explicit Permissions 

B. Effective Permissions 

C. Inherited Permissions 

D. Zone Permissions 

Correct Answer: B 
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Because users can be members of several groups, they can possibly have several sets of explicit permissions for a
particular folder or file. When this occurs, the permissions are combined to form the effective permissions, which are the
actual permissions when logging in and accessing a file or folder. These consist of explicit permissions plus any
inherited permissions. 

 

QUESTION 3

Which of the following master roles is used for synchronizing cross-domain group membership changes? 

A. Domain Naming Master role 

B. Infrastructure Master role 

C. Schema Master role 

D. RID Master role 

Correct Answer: B 

The Infrastructure Master role is used for synchronizing cross-domain group membership changes. Incorrect Answers: 

A: The Domain Naming Master role is used for controlling the addition and removal of domains from the forest if they
are present in the root domain. 

C: The Schema Master role is used for controlling and handling updates and modifications to the Active Directory
schema. 

D: The RID Master role is used for allocating pools of unique identifiers to domain controllers for use when creating
objects. 

 

QUESTION 4

Which of the following servers is used to store and forward e-mail messages using several protocols, including SMTP,
POP3, and IMAP? 

A. File server 

B. Monitoring server 

C. Database server 

D. Mail server 

Correct Answer: D 

A mail server is a program used to store and forward e-mail messages using several protocols, including SMTP, POP3,
and IMAP. A mail server is also recognized by the names, such as a mail transfer agent or MTA, a mail transport agent,
a mail router, and an Internet mailer. It works with other programs to build a messaging system. 

Incorrect Answers: 

A: A file server on a network is a computer configured to provide a central network location for users to store files and
share them with other users on the network. 
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B: A monitoring server is used to monitor the network and servers for intruders or other security breaches. 

C: A database server is a computer program that provides database services to other computer programs or computers,
as defined by the client-server model. The term may also refer to a computer dedicated to running such a program.
Database management systems frequently provide database server functionality, and some DBMSs (e.g., MySQL) rely
exclusively on the client-server model for database access. 

 

QUESTION 5

Which of the following tools comprehensively assesses, deploys, and updates servers, client computers, and devices
across the physical, virtual, distributed, and mobile environments? 

A. SCCM 

B. DISM 

C. SCOM 

D. EMS 

Correct Answer: A 

System Center Configuration Manager (SCCM), formerly Systems Management Server (SMS), is a systems
management software product by Microsoft for managing large groups of Windows- based computer systems.
Configuration Manager provides remote control, patch management, software distribution, operating system
deployment, network access protection, and hardware and software inventory. SCCM comprehensively assesses,
deploys, and updates servers, client computers, and devices across the physical, virtual, distributed, and mobile
environments. 

Incorrect Answers: 

B: DISM stands for Deployment Image Servicing and Management. DISM is a command-line tool used to service
Windows images offline before deployment. This tool is also used to install, uninstall, configure, and update Windows
features, packages, drivers, and international settings. DISM is also distributed in the Windows OEM Preinstallation Kit
and the Windows Automated Installation Kit (Windows AIK). It has replaced several Windows OPK tools, including
PEimg, Intlcfg, and Package Manager. 

C: System Center Operations Manager (SCOM) is a tool that offers service- oriented monitoring that enables
administrators to monitor information technology services, scale monitoring across large organizations, and use
Microsoft application and operating system knowledge to resolve operational problems. It provides an easy-to-use
monitoring environment that monitors a large number of servers, applications, and clients to provide a comprehensive
view of the health of an organization\\'s IT environments. 

D: Emergency Management Services (EMS) is a Windows Server 2016 tool that allows a server to be controlled when it
is in minimally functional state. It allows administrators to take control of the server by connecting through a serial port
using an application such as Telnet. EMS also enables administrators to perform all normal server management tasks
through the command line. EMS is a helpful tool in case of emergency when other methods of administration are not
available. Most organizations use EMS to manage a server that is not responding to normal management technologies. 
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